
COVID 19 

Rules for dropping off and collecting children 

Updated: 29.11.20 

 

Coventry: Tier 3. 

 

- You must follow the one-way system around the playground at all times. 

 

- Only one adult per family should be on site when dropping off or collecting 
your child/children from school.  

 

- You must wear a face covering when you enter the school grounds except 
for those who are exempt due to medical reasons. If you do not wear a 

face covering, school staff will refuse you access to the school site.  
 

- You must keep social distance when you are within the school grounds and 
must not contact other parents and carers.  

 
- You are able to form a bubble for the purpose of childcare. This means, 

that one other adult can drop off and collect your child/children, however 
this must be consistently the same person and only if you have no other 

solution.  The front office must be informed before any other adult will be 
permitted to collect your child/children.  

 

- School staff will not hold discussions at the classroom door, appointments 
must be made through the front office.   

 

- Do not enter the school grounds if you have tested positive for COVID or 
have symptoms.  

 

 

Failure to comply with these rules could lead to being banned from 
the school site.  


